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commentletters

From: Christopher Boyd <sgtboyd@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 5:43 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

Dear Board, 
 
With regard to your consideration to implement continued emergency conservation standards at the 
beginning of February, I strongly urge you to move your consideration of this matter to at least 
April.  With the consistent storms, snow in the mountains, and steady rain, making any decisions 
about keeping emergency conservation regulations in place now is misguided.  We will know far 
better about where we are with our water supply in the Spring.  I oppose any decision to decide this 
critical matter at the February meeting. 
 
Thank you, and thank you for all your work. 
 
Christopher Boyd 
8560 Kingsgate Drive 
Granite Bay, CA  95746 
916 213-6900 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


